
 

 

Tym and Agnes 
Flying in 3, 2, 1! 

Stay tuned for each update! 
 

We had a very special visit the beginning of this year! Tym's brother came to visit the 

family and introduce his future wife. 

In January we had a commemorative Sunday service: 

20 years of work by Tym's parents here in Quebo. 

The two helpers with the mission, now married and with children, honored the couple with 

a traditional cloth of honor. 

Teachers of the school, friends and brothers in Christ were able to testify to what the 

Lord has done in these years and to thank them! 



 

 

We spoke briefly in the previous letter about a new community that the began support-
ing at the beginning of the school year. Recently Samaritan’s Purse Christmas shoe-
boxes were delivered to the children. 

On a weekly basis, there are meetings with these children to study the Word through 
the biblical materials for children that they received that same day. 

We welcomed to our home a 
seminarian of Seteceb - 
Anapolis - Goiás for the 
completion of his in-
ternship. He arrived on 
December 27 and at the end 
of January he returned to 
Brazil. No malaria!  

He worked at the mission 
school with classes in Religious 
EducaƟon and Biology. He  
ministered in the church 
services and helped with pro-
grams in the more rural 
communities as well as in 
the service commemoraƟng the 
20th anniversary of the Mission.  

We were recently at the American embassy in Senegal to get 
our US visas. Thank you for that!  



 

 

Pray with us 

Praises:  
· For celebraƟng Christmas and the New Year with family members, missionary brothers and sisters, and 

the community. 
· For the seminarian, a forest engineer, who finished out his internship here at the mission over forty days 
· For 20 years of the mission in Quebo and the celebraƟon in January 
· For Agnes’s good health and pregnancy (5 months) 
· For the Ɵme with family and Tym’s brother’s visit 
· That we were able to get our US visas 
 
Requests:  
· For all the changes, travels, resources, and preparaƟon that come with the arrival of the baby 
· That we can purchase our Ɵckets 
· For our Ɵme in the US and Brazil 
· For the provision of a car and place to stay during the six months we will be in Brazil to have the baby. 
 

Accounts: 

BB AG3866-0 CC 15740-6 

BRA AG240 CC 105414-7 

SICOOB Coo 3069 CC 411746 8 

NuBank AG 0001 C 13153490-6 

Tymoteo Schafer 
02276241063 

Whatsapp:                                                                              
+245 96 612 65 69 

PIX key: 

tymschafer@gmail.com 
  
  

 

We should leave in April for the United States. It will be a time of meeting with the ad-

ministration of Hope Remembered and visiting Churches and partners. 

 
We also want to visit Agnes’s grandfather, an American missionary in Brazil for more 
than 50 years, as well as to see others of her relatives. 

And in June we will continue to Brazil for six months for the 

arrival of the baby! 


